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I oppose SB803. This is not possible and it will kill the trucking/Machinery Moving 

Industry and many others. Look hard at how operations would change do to 

equipment needs and employees needed to handle this change. It will create a large 

cost increase that will not be sustainable. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 


